
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Emergency Meeting 
of the Alaska Board of Game 

 
 

Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Game will meet by 
teleconference at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 21, 2008.   
 
The purpose of the meeting is to consider an emergency petition 
regarding the moose hunting season in a portion of Unit 22A, near 
Stebbins, Alaska.   
 
The meeting is open to the public.  The board will not take public 
testimony.  For more information on how to listen to the meeting, 
contact the Boards Support Section at (907)465-4110, or access the 
live audio stream via the Boards’ website at: 
http://www.boards.adfg.state.ak.us/gameinfo/index.php.   
 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special 
accommodation in order to participate in the process on the 
proposed regulations, please contact Olivia Orsborn at 465-4110 no 
later than 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 20 to ensure that any 
necessary accommodations can be provided.  
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